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October 3, 2018 

 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 9:00pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and Matt 
Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for September, 2018 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $331,227.51. 
 
Mr. Levey gave an update on the water tank insulation project. He said that the tank walls were no longer wet and the 
project could be scheduled. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that he and Mr. Bishop attended the recent SHA progress meeting for the Main Street project. He 
said that he made it clear that no splicing of waterlines would be allowed. 
 
He gave an update on the Antietam waterline. He said that Mark Bradshaw said that he would allow a same trench 
installation for the water and sewer lines. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the storm water pond in Stonecrest empties onto the back portion of Antietam Drive and the 
erosion that is occurring.  He noted a conversation Fred Frederick regarding possibly installing a concrete slab on 
Antietam Drive. He also noted the need to remove part of the fencing around the pond in order to repair the water 
leak in the line. He suggested moving the fence at that point.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:21pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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Barry Levey, Assistant Mayor 
Gina Ellis, Council Member 

Judy Kerns, Council Member 
Matthew Hull, Council Member 
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